
From: Blake Joseph
To: Justin Lux
Subject: Request for “Resident Parking Only” Signs on Taylor Avenue
Date: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 4:46:10 PM

 Dear Justin, 

I hope you are doing well. I’m writing to you on behalf of a concerned constituent regarding parking challenges on
Taylor Avenue. This resident has requested the installation of “Resident Parking Only” signs on the street, primarily
due to its proximity to the city steps and the frequent use of the area by vehicles with out-of-county plates,
especially during large events.

The concern is that non-resident vehicles are utilizing Taylor Avenue as a convenient parking location to access
events, which limits the availability of parking for residents. Implementing “Resident Parking Only” signs could
help ensure that those living on Taylor Avenue have adequate parking and would also encourage visitors to use
designated parking lots, aligning with our broader parking and transportation strategy.

I believe this request is consistent with the department's overall objectives to maintain organized and efficient
parking solutions within our city.

Thank you, as always, for your attention to these matters and for all the great work you do for Deadwood. I
appreciate your consideration of this request and am happy to discuss it further if needed.

Warm regards, 
Blake Joseph 
Commissioner, City of Deadwood 
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